The Special Planning Board Public Hearing for PB 6-15 Hudson Ridge Wellness Center, Inc.

Scheduled for September 9, 2021 at the Muriel Morabito Community Center at 29 Westbrook
Drive has been POSTPONED. The Public Hearing will continue on October 5, 2021 at 7:00
p.m. The location of the October 5, 2021 Public Hearing will be determined at a later date.

Please contact the Planning Office at 914-734-1081 if you need additional information.



